
  

DAILY BULLETIN 
Williamsville Junior High                                 “Home of the Bee Bees”                                                          May 7, 2013 

 
Lunch News 
 
Tuesday: Breaded Chicken Sandwich 
Wednesday: Cheese French Bread Pizza 
Thursday: Pasta with Meat Sauce 
Friday: Chicken Nuggets 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Beta Club:   We will be collecting donations for Springfield's Animal Protection League. The APL's wish list includes: animal care 
products, cleaning supplies, and office supplies. For a detailed list go to www.apl-shelter.org or see this document on Mrs Damery's 
door in the 8th grade hallway. Club member's can receive up to 2 hours of credit for donations. Items will be accepted until May 
17th. 
 
Eighth Graders:  Would you like to serve on the Student Council in high school?  If so, pick up a packet in the office.  Forms need 
to be returned to the junior high office by next Monday!!! 
 

Fine Arts News 
 
Art:  Those students who have art work from 1st and 2nd quarter, please see Mr. Casson THIS  week  to make arrangements to 
take your art work home. 
Also, this week will be the last week of art club. 
 
Chorus Announcements:  Boppin' Bee Bee students need to turn in their outfits as soon as possible. 
 

Sports News 

 
Track: The WJHS track team will be honoring their 8th grade tracksters at tonight’s home meet against Auburn. This 
recognition will take place after the girls running events are completed, approximately at 5:15-5:30. We ask that parents 
of the 8th grade tracksters listen for a PA announcement which will tell them where to meet. 
 
Junior High Cheerleading Tryouts:  Tryouts are NEXT WEEK.  Those of you who have signed up have been informed 

if you need a physical.  Don’t forget to get this done BEFORE May 13.  

 

 

 

 
 

HAVE A GREAT DAY!!! 

 

 Williamsville Community Foundation is hosting the last Jr. High 

Dance of the year this Saturday the 11th at the Williamsville 

Community Center. 

 The theme is western... So you can dress up in your western 

wear.  

ALL 8TH GRADERS WILL GET A FREE GIFT AT THE DOOR.  

6:30-10:00 PM We will have party favors for sale.  

If you have any questions please call Melissa Hibbs-Edwards 

899-8500 

 

http://www.apl-shelter.org/

